SOFTWAREASSISTANT

LOW MIDDLE INCOME TAX OFFSET

The Federal government announced on Thurs 4" July that the Low Middle Income Tax Offset (LMITO)
increase had been passed by the Lower House and the Senate.

The ATO have provided software developers with final guidelines for the LMITO changes. These
changes are being developed and tested and we expect this change to be included in the next Software
Assistant update, scheduled for on / around 16t July 2019.

You will be notified within Software Assistant when an update is available. The update will include
release notes which details of the new enhancements, ATO updates and fixes.

Contact us

For further information on validation reports, please contact the Support Desk.

Email:
supportanz@thomsonreuters.com

TEL:
1800 074 333
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